Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

26 April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Pirate Day!

Doves class will be having a Pirate Day on **Wednesday 2 May 2018** as part of our current 'Water' topic. All children are invited to dress up as a pirate for the day. Some ideas that you might want to use are:-

- Tea towel/fabric/scarf as a pirates' head scarf
- Eye patch
- Face paint of skull and cross bones
- · White shirt/stripy top with a large black belt
- Waist coat

N.B: Please don't send your child in with any form of sword as, for health and safety reasons, it will be kept safely out of the classroom.

Here are some of the challenges your young pirate will face over the course of the day:-

- Walk the plank
- Treasure hunt
- Manning the ship
- A pirate sing-a-long
- Making Treasure

We know that this will further enhance the children's learning and provide some great opportunities for some exciting writing within English! If there are any questions, please just come and speak to me.

Best Wishes.

Yours sincerely

efarguha

Miss Farquhar Class Teacher